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Good morning

We absolutely need a strong, independent Planning Commission in Tasmania.

We are privileged to live in a unique part of the world and must guard against destroying
what makes us unique in the name of "progress" and short term economic gain.

Our wild areas are special places and must be conserved, not handed over to private
enterprise. Once this is done they are no longer unique and the world will quickly lose
interest in us as a desirable destination.

Sincerely

Chris Kin






